
Friday March 26th 2021 

Dear Parents 

As we reach the end of our spring term we have 

been preparing for Easter this week at Laleham 

Lea.  

Our Easter Garden has been completed thanks to 

the hard work of Ms de Cintra and our Students. 

The Year 1 and Year 2 mini Easter Gardens depict 

the Crucifixion and Resurrection; student plants 

symbolise new life and hope for all and the 

named stones celebrate Easter and our             

community.  

We recorded our Junior Virtual Easter Concert 

this week and the secure links and passwords 

have been emailed to Parents. We hope you          

enjoy this fantastic showcase of Laleham Lea     

musical talent. We cannot wait to be able to 

gather together safely once more to enjoy       

concerts, plays and shows  together. 

Easter themed craft activities have been popular 

this week with beautiful paper flowers, baskets 

and other wonderful designs on show. 

We look forward to returning for the summer 

term in our summer uniform. Hopefully the sun 

will be shining. 

Wishing you all a peaceful and sunny Easter 

break.  

Ms Barry  

Head teacher 

 



Virtual Easter Concert 

Our talented Junior Students put on great 

performances this week when we recorded 

our ‘Virtual Easter Concert’. 

The secure link and passwords have been 

sent to Parents this week. 

 

Nursery News 

This week Nursery have been enjoying  looking ‘Easter’ activities including: 

 Listening to a story called ‘Saving Easter’. They discussed the structure of the 

story and answered questions to reinforce their understanding. 

 Receiving  a letter from the Easter bunny asking them to go on a Easter Egg 

hunt to find lots of pictures of Easter Eggs to decorate the classroom with. 

 Matching number and quantity 

 Investigating the weighing scales and eggs to explore different                           

measurements and extending our mathematical vocabulary by using words 

such as ‘heavy’, ‘light’, ‘more’ and ‘less’. 

 Using a variety of materials to create our own Easter Egg. 

 Completing our phase 2 and phase 3 ‘Say it and Join it’ 

work. 

 Using 2D shapes to create an Easter chick. 



Year 6 

The children have been looking at how 

you can avoid ambiguity in a                

sentence.  ‘Let's eat Grandma!’  

They have made up their own funny 

versions and drawn cartoons to          

illustrate their sentences. 

Year 2 

Year 2 made some lovely colourful Easter 

Baskets this week with Miss O’Brien 

 

 

 

Year 1 

Year 1 also made beautiful Easter Baskets and decorated them with foam            

stickers. 



Staff Contact Details 

nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y1 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y2 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y3 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  for Y4 

deputyhead@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y5 

cting@lalehamlea.co.uk for Y6 

vicentefuentes@lalehamlea.co.uk for Spanish 

musicteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Music 

artteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk for Art 

 

All requests for absence must be sent to the Head  teacher. 

To contact the Head teacher please email directly to 

headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk, call 0208 660 3351 (Option 3) 

or call the school mobile 

To contact our School Business Manager, Mrs Strachan, please 

do so directly by email to sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk call  0208 

660 3351 (Option 4) or call the school  mobile. 

Contact the School Office on: 0208 660 3351 (Option 2) or 

email secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

 

Year 4 

Year 4 have been working in groups to 

come up with their own sweet company 

with a creative advertising campaign and 

logo to promote it. 

 

 

 

Year 5 

Year 5 enjoyed learning some basic 

First Aid skills this week including 

what to do if someone is choking and 

how to help with a suspected broken 

bone.  

 

 

 


